
MILAN AREA SCHOOLS 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

BUDGET HEARING 

WEDNESDAY, June 28, 2017 

 

The budget hearing of the Milan Area Schools Board of Education was held in the board room of 

the Administrative Offices at 100 Big Red Dr., Milan, Michigan on June 28, 2017. The meeting 

was called to order by President Kiger at 6:30 PM. 

 

Board Members Present: Kiger, Moccio, Landingham, Heikka, Cislo, Peacock 

 

Board Members Absent: Vershum 

 

Staff Present: Bryan Girbach, Ryan McMahon, Krista Hendrix                           

  

Guests Present: None 

 

Information was distributed to the Board regarding the Budget and Truth in Taxation Hearing. 

 

President Kiger asked if there were any questions regarding the information.  No one responded 

with questions or concerns. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:31 p.m. 

 

 


